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Daniel Zwickl at last year's K2 event (Michael Loveder)

Sussex County TTA are delighted to announce that all plans for Sussex 4 star are on schedule and will definitely
go ahead as planned. Entry is a little lower than hoped with 138 entries so we will be extending the closing date

until Tuesday 28th January 2014. Please forward your entries to Steve Pound at 60 Guildford Road, Horsham, West
Sussex RH12 1LX . If you require information please give him a call on 07795 987815.

Steve Pound (January 21, 2014)
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